Your Reference: MP10_0010 MOD 2 SYDNEY

Our Reference: SYD10/00109 REG'ONAL
Contact: Stella Qu DEVELOPMENT
Telephone: 8849 2520

ADVISORY
COMMITTEE

Planner/Metropolitan and Regional Projects North
Department of Planning & Infrastructure

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Tom FitzGerald

EXHIBITION OF MODIFICATION REQUEST FOR DICK SMITH DISTRIBUTION
WAREHOUSE (10_0010 MOD 2)

Dear Sir,

| refer to your letter dated 8 December 2011 with regard to the abovementioned
development application, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (RMS)
(Former Roads and Traffic Authority) in accordance with the State Environmental
Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 2007.

| wish to advise that the Sydney Regional Development Advisory Committee (SRDAC)
discussed the proposed development at its meeting held on 18 January 2012 and raises
no objection to the proposed modification subject to the number of staff and vehicle
movements being the same or less than those in the approved Dick Smith DC
application.

In addition, all works/regulatory signposting associated with the proposed development
are to be at no cost to RMS.

Any inquiries in relation to this development application can be directed to Stella Qu on
telephone 8849 2520 or via email at Stella.Qu@rms.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

Owen Hodgson

Chairman, Sydney Regional Development Advisory Committee

3 February 2012
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